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OCMSET-2201-001 
January 4, 2022 

 

Subject: Notification of change of the Company’s website 

To: President and Manager 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

Ocean Commerce Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform you that the Company has 
changed the Company’s website with details as follows:  

 
Old  www.oceancommerce.co.th  
New    www.alphadivisions.com 
 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

(Mr.Teera Chutivarapon) 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

http://www.oceancommerce.co.th/
http://www.alphadivisions.com/

